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Next steps

Consultation

This second exhibition forms part of our pre-
application consultation and whilst the design is 
almost finalised, the event provides you with an 
opportunity to submit written feedback to RES, if 
you wish to do so.

Your feedback has potential to influence and 
improve the overall quality of the planning 
application from a community perspective.

If you would like to provide feedback to RES on 
the project, please do so by filling in a comment 
form at this exhibition or online at  
www.bishopsdal-energystorage.co.uk 
All the information provided at this exhibition is 
also available to view on the above website.

The closing date for written feedback to RES is 
Friday 27th September 2024.

At this stage we are inviting the local community 
to submit comments directly to RES. If an 
application is submitted there will be the 
opportunity to submit representations to the 
determining Planning Authority at that time. 

Keeping you updated

If you would like to be kept up to date with the 
proposal, please fill in a comment form with your 
details or speak to one of the project team.

We currently expect to submit the Section 36 
application in Winter 2024. A Pre-Application 
Consultation (PAC) Report will accompany 
the planning application. The PAC Report will 
summarise the communications activity that 
has been undertaken on the project and the 
consultation feedback received.

Once the Section 36 planning application has 
been submitted, the determining authority will 
advertise the planning submission and hold 
a statutory consultation period whereupon 
members of the public, as well as statutory 
consultees, can submit their formal representation 
on the proposal.

These representations will then be assessed 
against the proposal and a planning decision 
made in due course.


